
ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

June 14, 2015 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, June 13, 2015 
8:15 AM     Antonio & Fiorina Covello 
5:00 PM     Frank Donnelly, Mellissa Gallo-Conti 
Sunday, June 14, 2015 
7:30 AM     Joseph Abicca, Daniel Tana 
9:00 AM     Howard Funsch, Cait & Bernard Daly 
11:00 AM  Edward Schor, Ann Stratham 
Monday, June 15, 2015 
8:15 AM Mary Ross 
Tuesday, June 16, 2015 
8:15 AM James Olean 
Wednesday, June 17, 2015  

 8:15 AM Joseph Nesser 
 Thursday June 18, 2015 

8:15 AM     William Hofbauer 
Friday, June 19, 2015 
8:15 AM     Daniel Tana 
Saturday, June 20, 2015 
8:15 AM     Our Parishioners 
5:00 PM     Arthur L. DaGiau, Grace Santoro 
Sunday, June 21, 2015 
7:30 AM    Joseph Remiskevich, Salvatore Primerano 
9:00 AM   Ben Osterman & Hugh Ross, Dick & Greg 
 Osterman, Michael Alexander 
11:00 AM Evelyn Antonucci (12 yr Anniv.), Nicholas Carone 
  

CELEBRANTS FOR JUNE 20th & JUNE 21TH, 2015 

5:00 PM Rev. Thomas Coletta 
7:30 AM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
9:00 AM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
11:00 AM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
  

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, June 20, 2015 
5:00 PM Frances Della Penna, Fred Bona 
Sunday, June 21, 2015 
7:30 AM Peggy Tana 
9:00 AM Ron Scilla, Lynn Sullivan 
11:00 AM Bob & Pam Smith 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, June 20, 2015  
5:00 PM Bonnie Bona, George & Kelly Casagrand, Marianne 
 Garibaldi, David & Rosemary Marsden 
Sunday, June 21, 2015 
7:30 AM Jeanne Richards 
9:00 AM Brian & Grace Davin, Helena DeAlmeida, Stephen 
 Marchiano, Jennifer Portman, Stephanie Schuckalo 
11:00 AM Yesenia Cohen, Dolores Gesumaria, Mary Ann 
 Grieco, Maria Izurieta, Bill & Ellen Sharkey 
 
 
 
 
  We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 

 

Ben Cauz Kenneth Murski 
Karen Davis Nicholas Neill 
Amanda Sienicki Lee Paterno 
Joseph Hammond Fr. John Pierce 
Eric Haubrich John Pyatak 
Blake Hishmeh Frank Reinhardt, Jr. 
Nancy Huber Sean Smith 
Bud Menzies Terry Wickham 
  

VACATION 
This Sunday, June 14

th
, Msgr Carroll will leave for Ireland and 

will return on June 24
th

.  He will keep in touch with the parish.  
The same is true for Omar Hernandez, he will spend three 
weeks in his beloved Columbia.  Safe travels! 
 

WELCOME BACK 
It was so nice to see Fr. John Pierce at the 11am Mass last 
Sunday.  Tell him I said “Keep it up!” 

 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:  $13,722.00  Last Year:  $14,764.00 
Attendance:   687  Thank You! 
 

Pastor’s Gratitude: “I am deeply grateful to Fr. Luis 
Hernandez for his time at OLM.  May God bless him all the 
days of his life.” 
  

Parishioner’s Response: “How many families do we have?  
Where are they hiding?”   
 

 

PARKING 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by no available 
parking behind the school last week.  When cars are parked in 
fire lanes or other places that are not intended for parking they 
can become hazards ever too quickly.  When emergencies 
happen ambulance or fire trucks need immediate access.  
Please be aware and park in the designated spots.  Thank 
You! 
 

NEW PRIEST 
Fr. Lukasz Iwanczyk is due to begin his assignment as 
Parochial Vicar (assistant priest) on Monday, June 29. 

 

 R E L I G I O U S    E D U C A T I O N     
The summer program, grades 1 thru 8, begins July 20 and 
ends July 31. Grades 1-5 attend Mon. through Fri. 9am-
12noon and grades 6-8 attend Mon. thru Thursday 6:30 to 
9pm. Please pack snacks for your children. Expect information 
and admission slips in the mail within the next two weeks.  Any 
questions please contact Mary Ramsden dre@olmchurch.org 
or 973-838-0567. 
 

DIOCESAN COMMUNION CELEBRATION 
On May 31

st
 we sent three First Communicants and their 

families to the Diocesan celebration as representatives of 
OLM. Here is what the parents said of their experience: “I was 
happy to see so many children and their families from across 
the diocese attend this event.  Thank you for asking us to be a 
part of it.” (P.D.)  “The communion kids all sat up front, and the 
families behind. It was packed. (The Bishop) opened up the 
talk to field questions from the kids which was cute. Some kids 
asked funny questions, but some were quite profound. It was a 
very special afternoon. We appreciate that (our son) could be 
involved.” (J.P.)  Our family really enjoyed it and we’re glad we 
had the opportunity to go. The bishop was very kind and we 
were amazed at how many churches were represented-over 
55!” (G.H.) Thank you to the three families that represented 
OLM so well! 
 

FATHER’S DAY COLLECTION FOR SEMINARIANS 
We have been asked by Bishop Serratelli to take up a special 
collection on Father’s Day for Seminarians.  We already have a 
2

nd
 collection scheduled for that weekend this year so we will 

take up the collection for seminarians on the following 
weekend, June 28

th
.
 
 There are no envelopes for this special 

collection so either use a plain white envelope with your name 
and number on it or take one of the envelopes in the pew to 
use.  Also, a check will suffice.  Next year we will avoid this 
problem.  Thank you. 
 
 
 

PARISH SURVEY  
GIVE US YOUR OPINION REGARDING DAILY MASS 

The current daily Mass schedule is Monday – Friday at 8:15am 
in the chapel.  If we had another daily Mass, what time would 
you prefer?  
 

Please circle one:   

7am       9am       12noon       5pm       7pm 

Other time: _________ 
 

Please email or fax your responses or drop this in the Mass 
Survey Box in the narthex.  Email to pastor@olmchurch.org, or 
fax to 973-838-0710 by July 14, 2015.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:pastor@olmchurch.org


 
 

“WHEN YOU BELIEVE” 
In today’s gospel Jesus compares the Kingdom of God to the 
mustard seed, which is extremely small.  He tells us that from 
this tiny seed the largest plant grows and gives shade and 
refuge to the birds.  Christ’s church started with just 12 
followers who, with great faith, preached and died for the 
gospel message.  Today, the Catholic Church is the world’s 
largest mission organization feeding hundreds of thousands of 
people and providing health care, housing, clothing and 
schooling for the poor of this world.  Why not let your own faith, 
which may be only the size of a small mustard seed, explode 
into an outpouring of love, forgiveness, mercy and service.  
How?  Join a faith sharing group or a Bible study and let the 
Holy Spirit ignite a fire of faith within your own heart; then 
watch it grow you into greatness.  There is no limit to what God 
can do when you believe.  Want to know more about RCIA?  
For more information please call Msgr. Carroll at 973-838-
6838 ext. 100 or Carol Mangani at 973-283-2218. 

   

EVA’S KITCHEN 
Those who volunteered to cook and whose last names begin 
with A through H (and anyone else who can cook), please pick 
up your pan with the recipe and instructions today after Mass. 
Please check off (or add your name) to the list provided to 
indicate you took a pan and will be cooking for our Saturday 
June 20th commitment.  Pans of cooked frozen food must be 
brought to the church parking lot between 8:30-8:45AM on 
Saturday the 20th. 
 

4GET ME NOT SUNDAY 
4 GET ME NOT Sunday is June 28. Non-perishable food will 
be collected for the poor in Paterson who depend on the Food 
Pantry at the Catholic Charities Fr. English Center. They are 
especially in need of canned goods, soups and tuna.  Thank 
you for your generosity to families who are less fortunate. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Ezekiel 17:22-24 
God will restore the kingdom of Judah, as symbolized by the 
cedar. The deed is emphasized by the words, “As I, the Lord 
have spoken, so will I do.” 
 

Second Reading: II Corinthians 5:6-10 
Paul acknowledges “that we are, in a sense, away from the 
Lord while in this life and bound to our bodies.”  We will be fully 
united with God in the next life, if we please him in this life. 
 

Gospel: Mark 4:26-34 
The reign of God is compared to a mustard seed which is the 
smallest of seeds yet grows to become the largest of shrubs. 
Similarly, God’s community grows gradually until it becomes 
large and strong. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

BABYSITTING & TUTORING AVAILABLE 
I'm a college student available to babysit. I have a car, so I can 
drive your kids to and from activities, if needed. I am also 
available to help tutor your kids in math and science, whether 
it's for final exams coming up or for just keeping their minds 
sharp for the summer! For more information and availability 
please Liz Smith at 973-349-4997 and my email address 
is elizabeth.lei.smith@gmail.com 
 

2015-2016 CYO BASKETBALL REGISTRATION 
Registration for boys and girls CYO basketball 4

th
 – 8

th
 grade 

(as of Sept. 2015) will be held in the OLM gym on Monday, 
June 15

th
 - 7-9 p.m.  A Registration Form and information are 

available on the OLM website www.olmchurch.org (then click 
on “CYO”) A $125 check payable to OLM is required the night 
of registration.  First time Catholic players must provide a 
COPY of their Baptismal Certificate, which is also due that 
night.  Your child must be actively enrolled in the religious 
education program (CCD) to be eligible to play.  For info 
contact Mike MacMullen, 973-479-0242 or fplasticinc@aol.com 
 
 

 

Have fun & help others….. 
Join the Ladies Guild!  

 

I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart for the new 
‘Journals of Love’.  At our cancer group yesterday I asked each 
patient to pick one and I then took them through the Angel of 
Tenderness meditation and asked them to write in their journals 
where the angel can be more present in their life. It was a 
beautiful and moving discussion and would not have happened 
had it not been for your generous hearts and talents.  We will 
also be using the love journals for our Writing to Heal 
workshop.  It is amazing and inspiring how the love and 
kindness of another makes such a difference in the world.  
Thank you for making the journeys of our patients a little bit 
sweeter! 

 Jean Marie Rosone,  
Carol G. Simon Cancer  Center,  

Morristown Medical Center 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  SEPT. 14 – 1
st

 FALL MTG 
We will be making more journals of love for cancer 

patients.  Please join us! 
 

Thank you to all who purchased Raffle Tickets! 
 

Next drawing Sat. June 27
th

 after the 5pm Mass! 
*For more information contact Julie Puccia  
973-492-2774 or jlpuccia@optonline.net 

Contact Information: 
Youth Ministry-youthministry@olmchurch.org 
Confirmation-youth@olmchurch.org 
 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS  
 

Registration for the OLM Confirmation Program for the 
2015/2016 school year is currently underway.  All students 
who will be entering 9th or 10th grade in the fall, whether in 
public, private or Catholic School need to register in our 
parish program.   Registrations were due by 6/1.  If you have 
not yet registered, please contact Grace Davin at 
youth@olmchurch.or  or 973-283-1212 
 

We are considering a Youth Bible Study group.  Please join 
us on June 22 at 7pm in the Youth Room. 

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 
Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

News 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join please 
contact Bill Timpanaro or Dave Puccia or any current member. 
 
Exemplifications and new membership 
Bill Timpanaro, Grand Knight: 973-838-2366 
Dave Puccia, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-492-2774 

Calendar 
6/24:  Social meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
7/08:  Officers 7:30pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
7/17:  Yankee game bus trip 
7/22:  Family BBQ 
 

tel:973-349-4997
mailto:elizabeth.lei.smith@gmail.com
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mailto:jlpuccia@optonline.net
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THANK YOU! 

  MEMORIAL CUP Carol & Bob Kerris 

 RUBY Landmark Fire Protection  
  Pierson Industries, Inc 

 SAPPHIRE  Dennis Kaczka Architect A.I.A. 
  Mike Fitzpatrick & Son 

  EMERALD  Ferry Carpet 
   Mark Construction 

  TOPAZ  Bill Timpanaro 
  Power Electric Company 
  Brian Trematore Plumbing & Heating 
  JB Contracting and Site Contractors 
  Otterstat Insurance/Marty Kelly 
  Veraciti Inc. 
  Accu-Fire Fabrication, Inc. 

 

Tee/Green 
Allstate Can Corp. Lone Oak Landscaping Reliable Automatic Sprinkler  

Christi Insurance Group Max is Back Schuckalo Realty Corp 

Coloron Plastics Corporation Morrison's Funeral Home Shepard & Windsor Schools 

Dell Pools and Spas, Inc. Msgr. John J. Carroll Spanish Tavern 

Donnelly Construction Neill Supply - Lyndhurst, NJ Statetwide Striping Corp 

Eco-Lawn OLM Knights #14493 The Gadhavi Family 

Esposito Electric PAC Pump & Systems Inc. Three Seasons Landscaping 

Excelsior Lumber & Kitchens Powderhorn Associates Nissei 

Ferguson Fire Rails Steakhouse  
  

RAFFLE & LIVE AUCTION DONATIONS 
Atlantic Power Systems Bob Barone Corrado’s Market 

Golfsmith JC Christopher’s Kinnelon Bagels 

Lake Mohawk CC Lakeland YMCA Landmark Fire & Protection 

Navona OLM Knights OLM Church 

Peg & Kevin Byrne Pound Ridge Golf Club Rails Steakhouse 

Ralph & Andrea Ciao Rockaway River CC Spanish Tavern 

Ted Pierson The Bello Family The Casagrand Family 

The Station Winemakers Cellar 
    

 

Thank you to all the supporters of the 43rd Annual Msgr. John R. 
Ryan Golf Outing.  Although the event was rained out it was very 
successful with the help of a great committee and all the sponsors 
and supporters.  We couldn’t do it without you! 

All OF THE Booster Board Supports! 


